
RFO Report 18.10.22 

➢ The works at the Recreation Ground are continuing, most recently the:- 

The repair on the quarter pipe ramp has now been completed and the skate park 

should be sound and safe for the autumn/winter months.  There are two floodlights 

that are not working and the electrician is due to check these later in the week when 

the cherry picker is available. Vic is making a lot of progress with the outside of the 

changing rooms, they now have renewed fascia, repaired felt and painting of the 

windows.  There has now been a coat of paint, including anti-climb paint applied 

along with the appropriate signage. 

 

The recent VAT claim for the period 1st July to 30th September has been submitted and is a 

total of £1,402.59. 

 

 

 

 

 


